Request To Be Placed on Permanent Absentee Voter List

The Michigan Appeals Court has ruled that the township clerk cannot mail unsolicited absentee
voter applications.

We can, however, create a permanent Absent Voter Application List.

If you would like to be on this list and receive an absent voter application prior to each election,
please sign below and return this form to me in any of the following ways:

- mail to: 3848 Veterans Drive, Traverse City, Ml 49684
- bring it in to the office or put in the drop box at the Township hall;
- fax it to 231-941-1588

Thank you.
Sincerely,

Lanie McManus, Clerk
Charter Township of Garfield

“I would like to receive an absent voter application form, prior to each
election.”
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Print Name

Address




